

## Office of Academic Affairs

9201 University City Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 t/ 704.687.5717 www.uncc.edu

July 15, 2021

Dr. Susan Harden Faculty President UNC Charlotte

Dear Susan,

In accordance with the faculty policy concerning award of posthumous degrees and degrees in memoriam, I am forwarding a request from the College of Computing and Informatics to issue a degree in memoriam:

Name: Christopher D. McDonald

Degree: Bachelor of Science in Memoriam

The justification for the awarding of the degree is attached. I endorse this request and ask that it be considered for approval.

Sincerely,

Joan F. Lorden

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

## Attachment

cc: Fatma Mili, Dean, College of Computing and Informatics

Jon Reece, University Registrar

Matt Wyse, Faculty Governance Assistant



## Office of the Dean

9201 University City Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 t/ 704.687.8450 f/ 704.687.6979 www.cci.uncc.edu

Date:

July 14, 2021

To:

Joan Lorden, Ph.D.

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

From:

Fatma Mili, Ph.D. -

Dean, College of Computing and Informatics

RE:

Mr. Christopher D. McDonald: Recommendation to Award

Degree in Memoriam

In accordance with faculty policy, undergraduate students in good standing at the University at the time of their death, and who do not meet the requirements necessary to be awarded a posthumous degree may be recommended by the faculty of the College to receive a degree in memoriam.

Christopher D. McDonald (801214960), who died on July 9, 2021, was enrolled as a Computer Science major. Christopher had 96 earned credit hours, 29 of those at UNC Charlotte, with a 3.2 GPA.

Therefore, I request that Christopher D. McDonald be awarded a Bachelor of Science in Memoriam.